
Our LPD: “By God’s grace, we are committed to encourage and resource our growing family of churches  
                                                                           to reflect Jesus Christ.”                                                   

June 19, 2015  

 
Good Friday morning friends, Thanks for joining me for five minutes to update you on items of prayer and praise for 

our Lower Pacific District family.  
 

What’s God Up To In Our LPD Family? - this week from Sointula Community 
Church. (Pastor Ben (Anna) Crumback). Janet used to describe herself as someone 

who always "struggled with the idea of God", and although she had wrestled with the 
reality of God in the past, she always came up empty. One day she decided to attend 
Bible study with a good friend of hers, and her life began to change. After attending 
study for a number of weeks, Janet began venturing out to Sunday morning services as 
well. Eventually Janet made a decision and one day at Bible study she prayed to accept 
Christ as her Savior! 
 Over the next few months Janet began bringing some of the other ladies from 
her housing complex to church on a regular basis, and then Janet chose to take another 
big step - in front of her church family, many friends, and every single  lady from her 
housing complex, Janet made public her commitment to Christ through baptism! 
 It has been so exciting to see God's hand at work in Janet's life, and we look for-
ward to seeing what He has in store for Janet and so many others on our little island! 

 

 

 

Please join us in praying for: Jesus 
Grace International Church  - our LPD 
Church of the Week.  
• For employment for these recent immigrants  
         and refugees from Africa. 
• For a new venue to hold Sunday services. 
• For God to work through the church to reach  
         the local African community.    

 
Please also pray for:                                             
• For our LPD Board, as we meet on Wednesday, to serve our churches, to adopt a New Living Fellowship as a mem-

ber church plant of our district, to continue the process of welcoming Harmony Church to the LPD, and arranging 
endowment fund grants as seed money to two works. 

• For Pastor Ranjith Perea (New Life International Fellowship) who is ministering in Sri Lanka until July 5. 

• For Shiya (Marshall) Janzen, as she begins service in the Canadian Forces as a chaplain.  

• For Matt and Val Myers, who began  ministry with the Clayton Heights Campus of Langley EFC this month. 

• For Peter (Woongshik) and Anna Han, who has applied for chaplaincy in the Armed Forces. 

• For Pastor Ian and Connie Lawson of Lethbridge EFC, as Connie battles cancer. 
 

Upcoming Dates to Remember:                                                                                                                             
• CAMP EVERGREEN -AUGUST 3-8 -  http://www.campevergreen.ca/http://www.campevergreen.ca/  

 

 

We appreciate the gifts of many district churches and also of individuals, through both cheques and also through 

our website. See LPD website at http://www.lpd-efcc.ca/ for more info. 

 

May God bless and keep you through this weekend! 

In Jesus,   

Rob and Karen 
Have	you	checked	out	the	LPD	on	Facebook?	We	invite	you	to	

become	a	friend.	Just	click	on	the	icon,	and	watch	for	updates!													


